
AQUA MAY 16, 2024


Sharon welcomed everyone and asked Bev about the upcoming workshop with Vicki Conley:  
Photo to Imagination.  There are a couple of spots left and Bev brought sign-up sheets in case 
someone has had computer complications.  Becky told the group that this will be a good 
workshop for beginners.


Sharon announced that the rust-dyeing workshop will be at Bonnie’s home in Palisade 
following the meeting.  She reminded everyone that in June there will be no business meeting 
as we will convene at her house for a Dye Party.  She will have selections of supplies for  
several processes.  A supply lists will be sent—please bring a lunch.  Cost is $10 per person 
for members.


Becky asked everyone to sign up for the City Market monies.


New members and guests were introduced. 


Mary explained the process for the quilt turn in.  19 quilts were entered for the Wild and Wacky 
challenge.  Kim Keller’s piece was voted Member’s Choice.


